
URGENT VACANCIES! 

CHAIRPERSON   VICE CHAIRPERSON 
Kirkhill Parent Council urgently requires a Chairperson and Vice Chairperson. 

Outgoing office bearers (and current Secretary and Treasurer) are willing to support incoming 
volunteers initially. 

The Parent Council works with the school to support and enrich our children’s education and 
learning experience. 

It’s critical that we appoint a Chair and Vice Chair as soon as possible to ensure full and 
smooth operation of our Parent Council - please consider whether you can contribute in this 
way. 

Please contact the school office or the Parent Council Secretary - Mark Carter - at 
kirkhillpcsec@gmail.com if you’re interested. 

CLASS REPS 
★ P1A  

★ P4C     

★ P7C   

Click here for Parent Council website kirkhillpcsec@gmail.com

YOUR PARENT COUNCIL NEEDS YOU! 
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